
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 8/7/2013 7:56:58 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: BPrusnek@semprautilities.com (BPrusnek@semprautilities.com)
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Utility Business Model of the Future

Meredith - pis see below. Also, please comfirm that you received this email. Kristin told me 
that you said you didn't get this email.

We don't want EVPs unless you want us to replace our commissioners with division directors.

Marzia

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov>
Date: 08/06/2013 1:17 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: MEAa@pge.com,bprusnek@semprautilities.com,michael.hoover@sce.com 
Cc: "Ralff Douglas, Kristin" <kristin.ralffdouglas@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: Utility Business Model of the Future

Hi Meredith

Sorry I wasn’t able to attend the meeting this morning. Kristin mentioned to me during 
her update that PG&E has an aversion to having the CEO panel...?? I have an 
aversion to anything below the CEOs. I’m not gonna have my 5 Commissioners, the 
CEC Chair and the CAISO chair there to listen from my level (director) or maybe one 
of the VP’s of strategy. Nothing against any of them, but if that’s the case then we 
should organize an en banc and have PUC Division directors sit at the dais...

Please let me know your company’s reluctance for not wanting to have your CEOs 
present your future to three regulatory bodies. This is a pretty good opportunity for 
your company to show its leadership and its foresight.
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Thanks

marzia

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission [ zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997
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